
From: Homer, Trina
Sent: 5/5/2010 9:39:31 AM
To: 'matthew.tisdale@cpuc.ca.gov' (matthew.tisdale@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: parking

Matthew, give me a caii please about parking. Given the gift rules, I am guessing it is probably simpler 
for the Commissioner to park at one of the commercial parking lots downtown and pay/expense the 
parking rather than reimburse PG&E or report the gift. Of course, if that is what she would prefer that is 
fine and we will find a spot for her in the 50 Main garage. I am surprised whomever she is meeting with 
didn't work out these issues with you all earlier, and offer my apologies for that.

RedactedGive me a call on my mobile - 
have your mobile in my contacts.

I tried your office line and for some stupid reason don't

Trina

SB GT&S 0043558
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